
 

 

April 2023  
  
 
 
 
 
May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent (Year 5)  
  
We are thrilled to be able to invite your child to join us at Great Baddow High School next half term.  We are 
offering the opportunity for your child to join us for Art Club.  
  
The intention of this club is to ignite the student’s imagination and creativity, providing an inspiring 
environment for them to work in and explore new ways of producing art!  During sessions students will have 
an opportunity to look around the art department and see work completed by students from Years 7 - 13 and 
be able to ask questions about the department and art lessons in secondary school.   
  
The sessions will provide children with a chance to Improve practical art skills, enabling them to explore a 
wide range of techniques and media. The children will be able to develop their work in a safe and nurturing 
environment, building their confidence, allowing them to take risks with their work and to have fun!  For all 
sessions children will meet at the main driveway gates, be registered and the activities will run from 3.45pm 
to 4.45pm.  All sessions are free of charge to pupils currently in Year 5.    
  
Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  If you would like your child to attend these sessions, 
please complete the reply slip below and return it directly to Great Baddow High School by  Friday 26 May, or 
complete the form via the link here:   KS2 Art Club form  
  
An email will be sent confirming your child’s place; if you do not receive a confirmation, unfortunately you 
should assume that all places have been filled and you have not secured a place.  We will use the contact 
details provided on the reply slip for confirmation of a place and to communicate details.  Upon the 
completion of the sessions all details will be deleted.   For our school privacy statements please go to our 
website  https://www.gbhs.co.uk/11/privacy-notices or request a copy from reception.   
  
If you have any further questions regarding Art Club, please contact (mcl@gbhs.co.uk)  
  
We look forward to meeting your child.   
  
Yours faithfully  
  
Mrs H McLaughlin  
Art and Design  
  
 
 
 
 
Enc 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=GEsABFw8XUuLCUuK0_DNawMEryHwuY1Ajn1IKNfO2UVUMUREVFgyWkI4S1M2NEdaUUE3TVBNNThMNy4u
https://www.gbhs.co.uk/11/privacy-notices
mailto:mcl@gbhs.co.uk


 

To: Mrs McLaughlin, Art teacher, Great Baddow High School   
  

I would like my child to attend the Art Club sessions on:   
Wednesday 7th June, Wednesday 14th June, Wednesday 28th June, 
Wednesday 5th July*  
 

*please note there is no Art Club on Wednesday 21st June due to the  
GCSE and A Level Art Exhibition  

  
Pupil surname……………………………………………………………  
 
Pupil Forename………………………………………………………… 

 

Current junior school……………………………………………….. 

 

Email ………………………………………………………………………..    
 
Emergency contact number …………………………………….. 

 

 

 

 


